
ALL INDIA BANK PENSIONERS’ & RETIREES’ CONFEDERATION  

(A.I.B.P.A.R.C.) 
  C/O BANK OF INDIA OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION 

(EASTERN INDIA BRANCHES) 

BANK OF INDIA, KOLKATA MAIN BRANCH 

23A, NETAJI SUBHAS ROAD, KOLKATA – 700 001 

                        Mobile : 9674188524, EMAIL aibparc2@gmail.com 

CIRCULAR NO. : 43-22                         DATE :  July 22, 2022. 

 

For circulation among members of the Governing Council, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees, Advisors, Affiliates and members.  

 

Dear Comrades, 

 

Sub :  Sending of memorandum by members of the Governing Council to Hon’ble 

Union Finance Minister, Secretary, DFS, MOF, GOI and Chairman, IBA 

on various unresolved issues of Bank Pensioners and Retirees. 

 

 

A reference may please be made to our circular no. 39-22 dated 11th July, 2022 wherein we 

informed that the members of the Governing Council would individually send the above 

memorandum to various authorities within 15th to 30th July, 2022. We have already received 

physical and virtual confirmation of sending the mail by several GC members. We now 

request the Secretaries of all our affiliates to have a last minute check up as to whether 

all the GC members from the respective affiliates have sent the emails. In case, a few is 

left out, the compliance may please be made 100% within the scheduled period i.e. 30th 

July, 22. 

 

Considering the present situation, we have taken the decision that similar such 

memorandum will be sent by members of all our affiliates in the first and second week 

of August, 2022. As it requires some arrangement to be made for booking of number of 

emails and other formalities, we may require few days time to declare the programme open. 

We shall try our level best to get it operative from 1st August, 2022. Before that date, the 

copy of the memorandum and process to be followed will be advised in detail.  Affiliates are 

requested to sensitize the membership beforehand so that we can achieve stupendous success 

as we had in the previous occasion.   

 

In pursuance of the decision of the GC, we are expecting that the dates for demonstration in 

State Capitals and the national capital will also be made known to members after 15th 

August, 2022. We are taking some time to declare the dates because we like to ensure that 

the programmes are not disturbed by climatic conditions.  The weather is an important aspect 

which we are to keep in mind.  The details of all programmes will be advised well ahead so 

that members do not have any problem to organize.   
 

With best wishes and regards, 

 

Comradely yours, 

 
( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

                              GENERAL SECRETARY 
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